
November 28, 2022

To: GC

Project:   WSDOT-Carpenter Creek Fish passage

We are pleased to submit a proposal on the above referenced project for the work as detailed in the Contract 
Provisions and addendum #1

SBE/DBE, # D5M5010152.

 
Bid Item DESCRIPTION QTY UNIT UNIT PRICE TOTAL

75 Illumination System 1 LS $26,250 $26,250

  
     

Exclusions:

 Excavation & Backfill (Approx. 100 LF)
 Cutting and patching
 Sidewalk removal and replacement
 Landscaping restoration
 Site Surveys
 De-watering
 Secure staging area for materials
 Temporary power 
 Lighting for night work 
 Traffic control including off duty officers.
 Traffic control signage
 Traffic control plans
 SPCC plan
 Erosion control 
 Temp pedestrian & vehicular access

E l e c t r i c  W e s t ,  I n c .
817 N 6th Street, Ste. B, Mt. Vernon, WA 

98273
Phone:  360-419-9378   

WESTSIDE
ELECTRIC



 Removal and disposal of spoils and concrete slurry  
 Surveying and placement of layout points
 State sales tax
 Bond cost  
 Price good for 30 days

General notes and conditions:

 Our proposal is based on the receipt of a standard AGC subcontract, latest edition.
 We will provide excavation and tube for light pole foundations.
 GC to provide Lay down Area for our equipment and material.
 This proposal is based on a quantitative material take-off of the information shown on the bidding 

documents.  Electric West is not responsible for the design, engineering or errors shown thereon.  
Electric West is not responsible for the performance of the electrical design, nor have we reviewed the 
documents for code compliance.  

 Upon acceptance of our proposal, the General Contractor agrees that Electric West will be consulted 
on master job scheduling.  Our acceptance of a contract is contingent on our agreement with the final 
master job schedule. 

 A copy of this proposal will be incorporated into the subcontract.
 Retention, if any, shall not exceed that withheld from payments made to the Contractor on our behalf. 

Thank you for receiving this quote.  Feel free to call with any questions you may have. 
 

Sincerely,

Bruno Padilla
Electric, West, Inc.


